
 

August, 24th 2020 

Dear Parents and Students, 

The CDC reissued School Reopening Updates last Friday afternoon: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/schools.html  

In an abundance of caution the Language School has had to revise its original plans for 
reopening. Wednesdays and Saturdays classes will have to take place virtually until further 
notice. 

The health and safety of our students and staff are of utmost importance and we ask for 
understanding of this decision in an abundance of caution. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

Mit freundlichen  Grűβen / Kind regards 

MARIAANNA ZOSE 

 


